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To the members of the JACSR and staff: 

 

Thank you for the work you do, and for giving me the opportunity to testify in favor of 

this measure.  To me, the intention of the original language around schools in 

Measure 110 was to attempt to prevent drug-related crimes in areas where children 

and minors are often present.  This is a notion I whole-heartedly support.  The 

measure being discussed today simply widens the net by updating this language to 

include preschools.  As the parent of a preschooler who spends 8 hours a day 

attending Arc-en-Ciel Montessori across from Dawson Park, this matter is especially 

important to me, and the other parents of the students there.  I think we should make 

every effort to improve the safety of the areas surrounding our schools, and this 

measure is a simple correction that does just that. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony, and again, for the work you all 

do.   


